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From: Luke Davison 
Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2013 11:06 PM
To: greyhoundracing
Subject: Help protect the greyhounds.

Dear Director, 
 
The greyhounds need to be protected from these horrible things they call owners, not all, just some. I know what 
they put them poor dogs through as I used to live next to a old man who had greyhounds and at 5am in the 
morning you could hear him running them on a treadmill whipping them, and I don't even want to know what 
some other trainers do.. Animals can't always help themselves so we need to be the ones to help them.. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Luke Davison 

 




